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School of Pacific and Asian Studies
Center for Chinese Studies

UNIVERSITY
of HAWAI'l"
MANOA

February 12, 2018

ZHAO Ju, Associate Professor
Dept. of Psychology

School of Marxism

Hubei University of Economics
Wuhan, Hubei Province 430205
China

Dear Professor Zhao Ju:

On behalf of the Center for Chinese Studies (CCS), | am pleased to invite you to come to
the University of Hawai'‘i at Manoa (UHM) as an independent visiting researcher for the
twelve-month period, August 15, 2018, to August 14, 2019, as a participant in the
University of Hawaii’s J-1 visa visiting scholar program. We are happy to do this,
provided that you are able to obtain your own funding for each month of the duration of
your program.

We understand that, while at UHM, you will conduct independent research on the topic
of “Study on the Micro Political Psychology of Chinese and American Youth Groups
under the New Media” under the guidance of professor Kate Zhou of our Department of
Political Science. CCS would serve as your administrative liaison while you are here at
UHM as a visiting scholar. And we will help you obtain borrowing privileges at the
University’s library, as well as a UH e-mail account. We cannot provide you with office
space or use of a dedicated computer, however.

After you have received official notice of funding from the Chinese government or from
your university, please send me a scan copy of the notice; we must have that in hand
before we can begin the process of applying for a DS-2019 form for you, which you will
need when you apply for a J-1 visa. | should advise you that the visiting scholar program
requires that the amount of funding (whether entirely from government funding, or a
combination of government and personal funds) must be sufficient to meet a minimum of
$2000/month for the duration of your stay. If you will bring your child with you, the cost
will be increased by $500 per month.

| should also advise you that the J-1 visa visitor program requires you to purchase and
maintain medical insurance coverage for yourself and your child (if he will be
accompanying you) during the entire period that you are in the program. The insurance
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requirement is described here: www. hawaii.edu/fsis/j1/ compliance/#health. Insurance
policies to cover the requirements of the J-1 visitor program are available in China, or, if
you choose to purchase your medical insurance in the U.S., we recommend the
insurance policies offered by taianfinancial.com or isoa.org. Additionally, UH will require
you to obtain a tuberculosis skin test after arrival here (tuberculosis tests performed
outside of the U.S. are not accepted here); the test is available with no charge.

If you agree with all of the conditions set out in this letter, please send me a letter stating
that you accept this invitation. If you have questions about anything, please don't
hesitate to contact me; my e-mail address is dtschudi@ hawaii.edu.

We are looking forward to hearing back from you, and to welcoming you to the University
of Hawaii in August 2018.

Sincerely,

:_D (/.("L.u: .@//é (\s’cﬁ (Lu,dl

Daniel Tschudi, Coordinator
Center for Chinese Studies



